Roane County Historical Society, Inc. - Recording and Preserving Our History

RCHS - NOT meeting in Jan - Feb 2012
General Interest

Posted by: Linda Cottrell Liss

Posted on ;: 2012/1/18 20:10:00

Just a little reminder that the Roane County Historical Society, Inc. does not meet during the months
of January & February due to the uncertainty of weather/road conditions. Our next meeting will be
Thursday, March 22, 2012, 7 p.m. at the Roane County Library, downstairs. Please mark you
calendars now for this important meeting.
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